
Adhar documents
Notice Date: 05 October 2024

Assalamualaikum !

Dear Students,

This is to inform you that it is mandatory to bring a Xerox copy of your Aadhar card to 

school on 7th October 2024. Please ensure that you have a clear and legible 

photocopy of your Aadhar card, as this will be required for school records.

If you have any issues or concerns, please reach out to your class teacher or school 

administration.

Date: 7th October 2024 Required Document: Xerox copy of Aadhar


